07 Mar 2012 - MSG Services Subcommittee to Finalize Framework For MSG Skills Movement Scheme

Written by Administrator
Wednesday, 07 March 2012 11:11 - Last Updated Thursday, 29 January 2015 21:50

The Melanesian Spearhead Group (MSG) Services Sub-committee was officially opened on
Monday 5 March by the MSG Director General, Mr Peter Forau.

Mr. Forau, welcomed participants from Fiji, Papua New Guinea, Solomon Islands and Vanuatu
to the two-day meeting held at the MSG Secretariat in Port Vila, Vanuatu from the 5 to 6 March
2012.

He said this particular services sub-committee meeting was very important as participants were
tasked to finalize the draft memorandum of understanding (MOU) for the MSG Skills Movement
Scheme before it is submitted for endorsement at the forthcoming special MSG Leaders
Summit this month in Fiji. Find the Press Release here
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